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From the Office of the President

January 4, 2017
Greetings NMT faculty and staff,

For those of you who have returned from the holidays, I'd like to welcome you back to Tech. | hope you all
found time to relax and rejuvenate.

I’d like to point out some significant positive media mentions that New Mexico Tech enjoyed earlier this
week. The Albuquerque Business First magazine first reported that Tech was rated as the top university in
New Mexico by the Niche.com data aggregating website. Later the same day, KRQE TV posted an item online
about the same rankings.

As we head into the 2017 N.M. Legislative session and these uncertain economic times, it’s rewarding to see
that our university is earning recognition for the excellent job you all are doing at educating young scientists

and engineers and in building an advanced workforce for New Mexico.

As we prepare for a new semester and the new year, | am confident that we can all maintain our dedication
in providing excellent service to our students, the state of New Mexico, and the rest of the world.

My thanks to all of you for your efforts.
Best wishes and Happy New Year,

Dr. Stephen G. Wells
New Mexico Tech President



